
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
* We welcome everyone especially new friends who are worshipping with us 
this morning. May God bless those who attend today’s service.  
* Next Sunday (2/16) English service starts at 9:15 AM and Chinese service 
starts at 10:45 AM. Live stream is also available. Please join us. Adults 
(Chinese) Sunday school starts at 9:30 AM, English adults and youth Sunday 
school will start at 10:45 AM, Pleas take note of the start time. 
* This week prayer meeting will be on ZOOM Wednesday evening (2/12) 
starts at 7:30 PM. Please join us in prayer. 
* The 2024 giving receipt is ready for those who need a copy. Please ask the 
treasurer deacon, brother Tim Liu for the receipt. If you need a digital copy, 
please email or telegram elder Sugin (sgtiong@hotmail.com). Thank you for 
your love and giving. 
* The Pastoral Search Committee has listed brother Long as a candidate for 
the Chinese pastor position and has invited him and Sister Sarah to engage in 
broader and deeper discussions with brothers and sisters, deacons, and 
elders. Please continue to pray for the pastoral search and provide your 
feedback and suggestions to the members of the Pastoral Search Committee, 
deacons, elders, and pastor by 2/16. Thank you. 
* English conversation class 1:00 -2:15 p.m. after lunch on Sundays. Class is 
at the back of the gym. Every Sunday through March 16th. 
PRAYER 
* Pray following the visit of Brother Peter Long and Sister Sarah that we will 
have discernment as to the Lord’s will. Pray for the Pastor Search Committee 
as they talk with members. Pray for unity in our church family.  
* Brother Jim Lau (88) is now at a rehab facility. Pray for him and his family as 
they care for his needs.  
* Pray for 2025 church theme: “Equipping believers in God-centered Life."  
* Pray for the 2025 Deacon board members as they serve our family.  
* Please pray for our church's children and youth ministry and ask God to 
provide us brothers or sisters to lead and serve in this ministry.  
* Remember Sister Susan Kao in her battle with cancer. Pray for courage, 
strength, and God’s healing.  
* Pray for our teens who received an excellent year-long devotional book that 
they will enjoy the daily habit of seeking the Lord. 
* Pray for our university students as they undertake a new semester. Pray 
that they will find Christian fellowship and grow in their walk with Jesus.  
* Pray for Elder Sugin & Sister Ling in Malaysia as they seek good & faithful 
care givers for their parents. 
* Pray for the Green Pastures cell group as we go through the Emotionally 
Healthy Relationships course. Pray for the Lord to work in all our 
relationships!  
* Sister Jenny Fang returns from Taiwan on Monday. Pray for recovery. 
* Brother Tim Liu is in Taiwan due to his mother’s sudden health crisis. Pray 
for him as he shares the gospel with his parents.   
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